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Stone, Derek

From: Licensing Shared Email
Sent: 09 October 2018 08:25
To: Robson, Debra
Subject: FW: Extended bar licence for Gisors, Southsea

From: Karen Foster   
Sent: 08 October 2018 17:09 
To: Licensing Shared Email 
Subject: Extended bar licence for Gisors, Southsea 

I would like to strongly oppose granting Gisors Bar, Marmion Road, Southsea a late licence. 
I live just across the junction in the Gardenview Apartments, St Vincent Road and having a late night bar 
will no doubt cause a disturbance of the peace and generally people being a public nuisance. 
Please note we already have to put up with excessive noise and foul language as people pass by between 
Palmerston Road to Albert Road. This means on hot summer nights having to keep windows closed. 
I have also personally had to call the police due to youths brawling on the junction and generally unsociable 
behaviour at an unsociable hour. There is a risk to property and the safety of local residents alongside the 
potential for an increase in crime if alcohol is abused. 
This bar is out on a limb away from other pubs and clubs in the area and I feel it should not be granted this 
licence due to its proximity to a residential area. 
In the long term it could devalue local property and set a precedence for other businesses' to also set up in 
this area which to me is completely unacceptable. 
Your sincerely 
Karen Foster 
12 The Gardenview Apartments 
St Vincent Road, Southsea. 
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